
 
 

Notice is hereby given that an application for environmental authorization 
in terms of the EIA Regulations, 2010 has been lodged with the KZN 

Department of Agriculture, Environmental Affairs and Rural Development 
(DAEARD). The proposed activity requires an application subject to a 

basic assessment process and all interested and affected parties (I and 
APs) are invited to register with the contact person below within 14 days 

of the issuing of this notice. 
                

 
Project details: Alfred Nzo 
District Municipality 
propose  
to implement phase 2 of 
the Fobane Water 
Supply Scheme.  This 
will include the 
development of a water 
source and reticulation to 
RDP standards in the 
villages of Pontseng, 
Mango, Kwalupindo, 
Polile, Lugada, Luxeni, 
Mt Hargrieves, Siberia, 
Nkalweni, Mbizeni, 
Sijoka, Bubesi A, Bubesi 
B, eNyaniswa, Nayaniso, 
Nkungwini, Upper 
Rolweni, Sidakeni, Kwa 
Kesa, Zimpofu, Mahlake, 
Zincuka, Madlangeni and 
Rampule.  The water will 
be supplied from the 
extraction point and 
WTW at the Kinara Drift. 
The proposal will include 
the construction and 
implementation of a series of reservoirs, bulk and village reticulation pipelines, and associated 
infrastructure and equipment (pumps, tanks, valves etc. The listed activities requiring environmental 
approval are the water course crossings and the placement of infrastructure within 32 metres of the 
surrounding water courses (rivers, streams, drainage lines, wetlands etc.) 

       
 
Further information regarding this project can be obtained from: 
 

 
Contact persons: Iain Jourdan or Josette Oberholzer 
Phone:  082 887 4362 or 082 568 3687 
Fax:  086 549 0342  
Email:   environmental@umpisi-engineers.com  
Date:   14

th
 May 2012 

 
 

 

Figure 1: Proposed Fobane Water Supply Scheme Phase 2  

Phase 1 

Phase 2 

Phase 2 

Phase 2 

mailto:environmental@umpisi-engineers.com

